
MEMO

TO:  Blount County Commissioners

FROM: Tom Hatcher, Circuit Court Clerk

DATE:  September 28, 2023

The current contract is sunsetting and deploying a new version, which is Lexis+.  
There is a need to terminate the existing contract with Lexis Nexis for Lexis Advance 
and sign a new subscription agreement for the Lexis + subscription.  We are able to 
save significantly on subscription fees by doing a multi-year contract.  This should be 
beneficial for the county.
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